



Letter of Congratulations

Rev. Dr. Sharon Koh Executive Director/ CEO International Ministries

May 20, 2024

Dear Rev. Dr. Sharon Koh,

On behalf of Amity Foundation, we'd like to give our most sincere congratulations for the 210th anniversary of International Ministries.

Looking back, I.M. has journeyed together steadfastly alongside Amity on our services for the underprivileged and marginalized in nearly four decades. We are deeply appreciative of the support by I.M. for sponsoring rural orphans, for helping village clinics in ethnic minority areas, for sending teachers of English to marginalized areas etc., apart from all the very timely and generous support in our humanitarian efforts toward natural disasters in China. Our cooperation has seen the empowerment of individuals, the rise of the targeted groups and the sustainable development of communities. Great trust and friendship have been nurtured and established in our people through the support of I.M.. Without your support, we would not be able to be near to where we are today.

We thank I.M. for caring for and meeting the changing needs of Chinese society with Amity and do look forward to continue dedicating our efforts together to the pursuit for justice, peace and reconciliation in the world with new challenges and opportunities.

We celebrate the great achievement of I.M.under HIS guidance for the past 210 years and pray for HIS continued guidance in the ways ahead. May the Lord bless International Ministries richly.

Grace and Peace,

De glegin

Qiu Zhonghui

Board Chair

Amity Foundation

Ling Chunxiang

Ling Chunxiong

General Secretary Amity Foundation